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                   Warsaw, October 18th, 2006
             Republic of Poland

       Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
       Department of Information 

Press release

 UN Conference on anti-corruption measures, good governance and human rights

Warsaw, November 8-9, 2006

On November 8-9 2006 Warsaw will host the UN Conference on anti-corruption measures, good governance and human rights, co-organized by the Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights and the Government of the Republic of Poland. 

The Conference has the goal of highlighting the negative impact of corruption on the observance of human rights and including the protection of human rights and good governance in anti-corruption strategies. 

The Conference will be attended by government representatives of UN member states, representatives of UN organizations and other international organizations, the civil society and NGOs, independent experts and researchers specializing in the combating of corruption and protection of human rights, as well as media representatives. The Conference is a continuation of the seminar on good governance and protection of human rights organized by the Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights and the UNDP in Seoul, in September 2004. 

Accreditation: the conference, which will take place at the Sofitel Victoria Hotel in Warsaw, 11 Królewska Street, is open to the media. Accreditation applications should be submitted to the Department of Information of the MFA at the following fax number: (+48 22) 628 33 53 or e-mail address: magdalena.weglenska@msz.gov.pl until Tuesday, October 31st. The application should contain the journalist’s full name, media name and phone number. Journalists will be admitted to the conference by presenting a valid press card and picking up an ID badge at the conference registration desk at the Sofitel Victoria Hotel. The ID badges may be picked up on Tuesday, November 7, between 6.00 p.m. and 8.00 p.m., and on Wednesday, November 8, between 7.30 a.m. and 1.00 p.m. 

The sessions will be conducted in English, with interpretation into French, Spanish and Russian.

Andrzej Sadoś

Spokesman of the MFA
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